
April 2015 Newsletter 
 

Quiz & Curry night 
There will be a quiz night at the club next Saturday 9th May.  Peter & Carmen have kindly agreed to run it and Ruth 
has volunteered to make curry.  So come along and pit your wits!  There won’t be tickets but if you could please 
let me know you are coming Ruth can make enough Curry, be it chicken, lamb or vegetarian!  Curry served at 
around 6:30. 
 
Website 
Graham Osler has been working on the BSC website for the last few months and it now looks really good, all up to 
date with some new additions, thanks Graham for all your hard work.   www.banffsailingclub.co.uk 
 
Competitions 
I look forward to receiving all your entries for the log competition this year; I know some of you have trips 
planned.  Could I please have them in PDF format, thanks? 
 
The photo competition theme this year will be “40 years of sailing” to coincide with the 40th anniversary year of 
the club.  So again plenty of scope, there will be a maximum entry of 3 photos per person.  Get snapping and send 
your entries to Carmen at c.garcia-carballido@hotmail.co.uk   please remember if you send photos for the 
competition you are automatically giving permission for them to be published on website etc. 
 
Coming up… 

 This Saturday, 2nd May Pie & Pint at Portsoy, let me know if you need crew or would like to crew 
 

 24th May Banff Harbour Open day, this coincides with the Coast Arts Festival and one of the artists will be 
exhibiting in the clubhouse.  If anyone would like to try sailing, rowing skiffs or canoeing please come along 
and bring friends, there will be fish BBQ and teas.  If anyone would like to help out please get in touch with 
Helen Robbins on helenrobbins@ymail.com 
 
 

 17th May Gamrie time trial/lunch stop, more details nearer the time. 
 
707 news 
The 707s are back in the water after some bottom scrubbing and anti-fouling.  New rigging has been put on and 
they are ready to go all but a couple of small jobs.  We look forward to welcoming the Banff and Macduff scout 
groups this summer as well as our usual teams to the challenge events. 
 
And finally…. 
The canal is open today (30th April) after extensive work at Cullochy, thanks Don for the info.  
 
 
If you are selling anything or looking to buy anything please let me know and I can include it in the 
next newsletter. 
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